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FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER  
CYLCHLYTHYR MIS CHWEFROR 2019 

 

ST DAVID’S DAY DINNER 
Friday, 8th March, 2019 at 7pm at The County Hotel 
All tickets have now been sold for our annual dinner, 
and there is a waiting list. If you have reserved tickets 
that you no longer require, please let Kay Bright 
know ASAP. Please bring your money or cheque to 
the February meeting or arrange to send to Kay. 
Cheques to be made payable to the Chelmsford & 
District Welsh Society. 

THANK YOU 
To all who volunteered and contributed towards 
making the Noson Lawen such a successful evening. 
A special thanks to ‘Southwold Ukes’ for travelling to 
Chelmsford to perform. It was another great evening 
enjoyed by all. We have a busy few months ahead of 
us. Here is a list of all the upcoming events: 

A PRESENTATION BY JENNY HOPKINS 
Chief Crown Prosecutor for the South East 

who hails from Swansea 
Wednesday, 27th February 2019 at Chelmsford 
Cathedral Chapter House at 7pm for a 7.30pm 
start. 
Refreshment and raffle prizes-Sue Bridges, Marion 
Farmer and Heulwen Newman 

ST DAVID’S DAY SERVICE 
Sunday 3rd March 2019 at Little Baddow URC at 
3.30pm 
This service is a special event in our programme.  
All members and non- members are welcome. 
Tea and cakes will be provided after the service. 
 

WELSH CLASSES 
The next classes will be held on Monday, 18th 
February and 4th March 2019 at Radley Green 
Farm at 2.00pm.   
Please ask for more details if you are interested in 
joining the Welsh classes for a fun afternoon of Welsh 
conversation and scrabble! 
 

MIKE’S MUSIC MISCELLANY 
This event will be held on Saturday, 23rd March at 
Radley Green Farm at 7pm. 
Tickets are £15 each to include a fish and chips 
supper. Please contact Ivy Price on 01277 210541 to 
reserve your place. 
 

SOCIETY NEWS 
 

• Best wishes to Mair Powell with her upcoming 
operation next week. We wish you a speedy 
recovery. 

 
• We also send our best wishes to Pat Murray, 

who suffered a fall and has been staying with her 
family in Winchester. 

 

 
• All the best to Rosina Jones, who has not been 

well recently. We hope to see you soon. 
 

• ‘Happy Birthday’ to Kay Bright, who celebrated 
a special birthday this month. 

 
Date for the diary- Sunday, 20th October, 2019 at 
3pm- Songs of Praise. 

Secretary: Gwenno Pope   134 Stock Road, Billericay, Essex CM12 0RT  Tel:  07724144432 
Website address: www.chelmsfordwelsh.org.uk/home 

Email: chelmsfordwelsh.org.uk@outlook.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/chelmsfordwelsh 

Our ANNUAL CONCERT featuring the Bridgend 
Male Voice Choir and the talented trio SERIN will be 
held at Chelmsford Cathedral on Saturday, 8th 
June, 2019. Tickets are £17.50 and are available 
from Arthur Williams on 01621 778711. We 
encourage all of our members to try and sell as many 
tickets as they can to help us to make this a 
successful concert. 

VISIT TO WALES- May 23rd- 26th, 2019 
Please can all who will be going on the trip send the 
outstanding balance of £275 to Carys Williams at 
3 Englefields, South Street, Tillingham, Essex, CM0 
7AT. Cheques to be made payable to Chelmsford & 
District Welsh Society. 
 


